
The legislature should be focused on protecting victims and law abiding citizens, NOT criminals!! NOT 
illegal people here that weren’t invited either!  
 
There are currently 913 foreign felons with ICE holds in Oregon prisons. 458 were convicted for sex 
crimes, 132 for homicides. Illegally entering the country itself is a federal crime under 8 USC 1325. This 
bill would shield foreign criminals from the consequences of their original illegal act, including potential 
deportation. 
 
HB 2932 sets a dangerous precedent by allowing politicians to determine what factors a judge may 
consider. A defendant's status as a foreign national and potential flight risk is essential information for a 
judge to have when considering bail! What other crimes and relevant information could the legislature 
potentially require the courts to ignore? 
 
HB 2932 would grant EXTRA time for foreign defendants to consider their pleas that is not afforded to 
citizens accused of the same crimes. 
 
This is wrong! What is in the heads of those that write these bills?! 
As a native born Oregonian, I am appalled! 
 
Patti Hoag  
 
Former democrat of 37 years, keep poking the bear and more like me will see you out of a job.  
 
 


